
Ref. No. : Plexconcil circular        Dated 25.05.2021 

   

To, 

All the Members of Plexconcil 

 Dear Sir / Madam, 

 Subject : Regarding concept note on exhibition showcasing of Bangladeshi and Indian products 

  

We wish to inform you that Hon'ble Prime Minister had proposed holding an exhibition 
showcasing - Best of Bangladesh and Best of India products - during his visit to Bangladesh on 
26-27 March 2021. 

  

In this context, Department of Commerce has sought a concept note from trade. Members are 
requested to refer the attached trade statistic between India and Bangladesh and inform the 
council about best of their product as per the below format : 

  

 

 

Sr. No.                Product description                     HS code                           Why best of India 
 

  

  

It is  requested to provide views / comments on the  aforesaid proposal to the council on or 
before 28th May 2021 at bharti@plexconcil.org 

  

In case you need any assistance from us, please let us know. 

  

 



  

  

Best regards 
  
Bharti Parave 
Asst. Director – Trade & Policy 
  
PLEXCONCIL 

 


